Interior
Eskimos to eat

The Association of Interior
Eskimos is holding a potlatch
Saturday, Jan. 19 at the First
Presbyterian Church at 7th and
Cushman. This potlatch is being
held to celebrate the new water
and sewage system being put in
at Eskimo Village and in honor
of Senator Gravel.

If any persons would like to
donate some Native food, call
John Heffle at 488-2030.



